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To whom it may concern:  voting by mail in Oregon has been successful and safe for 

many years. It allows registered voters to be able to vote without any hindrance.  We 

implore you to continue to allow voting by mail in Oregon as the normal way to vote 

now and into the future.  It is especially important for people who are older, or who 

are handicapped, or who do not have transportation.  Thank you. Mr. and Mrs. 

Kenneth G Smith, Talent, Oregon. 


